
 

 

 

 

 

 

THE MINUTES OF THE WORKSHOP MEETING 
OF THE BEN HILL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

HELD ON SEPTEMBER 02, 2021 AT 12:00 NOON IN THE  
BEN HILL COUNTY COURTHOUSE ANNEX 

 
Those present for the meeting were as follow: 
 

Steve Taylor   Chairman 
Hope Harmon  Vice-Chair 
Daniel Cowan  Commissioner 

Bennie Calloway  Commissioner 
Michael Dinnerman County Manager 

Donna R. Prather  County Clerk 
 
 

Chairman Steve Taylor called the meeting. 
 

ARP FUNDS 
County Manager Michael Dinnerman and the Commissioners discussed the most effective 
ways to spend the ARP Funds. 

 
EMS 
County Manager Michael Dinnerman and the Commissioners discussed the proposed 

amended agreement for emergency medical services between the County and Grady 
Memorial Hospital Corporation and the quality of service they provides. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

The meeting was adjourned. 
 

__________________________________Steve Taylor, Chairman 
 
__________________________________Donna R. Prather, County Clerk 


